
Baylor Round Table Membership Tea 
September 28, 2005 

Hughes-Dillard Alumni Center 
 

The Baylor Round Table honored new faculty wives and women faculty and executive 
staff members at a tea held at the Hughes-Dillard Alumni Center on Wednesday, 
September 28, 2005, from 2:00 until 4:30 p.m.  Vice President Linda Klatt coordinated 
the event. 
 
Members and newcomers were greeted by Amber Thompson, President of Round Table, 
Martha Lou Scott, Past President, and Lesli Underwood, wife of Interim President Bill 
Underwood.  The tea was very well attended by the members, including many of the 26 
newcomers.  Members received yearbooks depicting the year’s theme, To Light the Ways 
of Time, and signed up for Interest Groups.   
 
Round Table members also voted on the 2005-2006 budget and a proposed amendment to 
the by-laws to allow installation of officers at a spring meeting.  Both proposals were 
approved unanimously.   
 
Members of the Executive Board provided a variety of delicious finger foods for 
refreshments.  Past Round Table Presidents and current Executive Board members 
poured punch and coffee and also served as greeters during the afternoon.  Piano music 
was provided by Round Table Executive Board members Denyse Seaman and Lois 
Ferguson.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
______________________________ 
Amber Thompson, President 
 
______________________________ 
Patricia Tolbert, Recording Secretary 
 
Approved __________________ 
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